SRRHOA
September 10, 2024

Call to Order/Attendance:  Wayne King, Bill Bentley, Clint Dawes, Deanne Bihler and Nathan Crumb were present along with several homeowners.  Wayne called the meeting to order.
Minute summary from previous meeting: Clint read the report. Approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Deanne read the report.  We discussed the purpose of the HOA and what the dues money does for our neighborhood.  We need a fairly substantial reserve to help us enforce the covenants. Since most of our expenses have been moved over to the EAMD our main expenses are community get togethers.  We hope keep the 82 families who live here involved thru these expenses.  
Old Business: 
New Business: 
Halloween Hay Ride – Steve agreed to help again, he has been instrumental in this event.  We will hold the event on October 31st a Thursday. Probably want to get going early to have some light.  We need some help getting an appropriate trailer and hay for the ride.  
Holiday party – December 8, 6 pm.  Steve has booked the golf course clubhouse.  There is some concern about the ongoing cost for this event.  It is the largest single expense for the HOA.  We feel like this is a premier event for the HOA and generates a lot of good will.  Given the higher cost of this event we discussed ways to lower those costs.  One possibility is providing tickets for 2 people per household, any additional guests would be charged for admission.  It seems that $35 per person might work.  Another option is drink tokens, 2 per person.  Limiting free alcohol was also discussed.  This will be discussed further in our November meeting.  
Holiday Lighting – covered in EAMD minutes.
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